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bob <bob2hurst@msn.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 8:10 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

hello, I strongly disagree with your proposed decision to limit the leverage in retail forex. For those
of us who trade the forex markets, we know the risks, and we accept those risk. If you change the
rule, then we will have to have a lot more money in the brokers hand to cover the margin so our risk
is greatly increased. In my opinion your time would be better served looking into the practices of a
few brokers that have dishonest business practices. Check out a web site called those forex-
bastards to find some broker complaints. Thank you    Bob Hurst NorfolkVa


